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Comments:  I would First like to say I apose closing any snow mobile access.  I have friends that snowmobile a

lot and I have gone with them what a wonderful experience.  I was planning on taking my family and staying in

Dardinelle resort this winter until it burn down along with all of those cabins but I understand the forest service

station was saved !   Anyways there is a ton of wilderness out there set aside for non-motorized vehicles I believe

the near natural should stay open to snowmobiles. Herring Creek, Long Valley, Eagle Meadow, Millcreek, Sonora

pass, pacific valley, Highland Lakes  I have been to bear Valley ski resort after it closes in the spring time for

snowmobiling and sledding on the hills with my kids also I have been to the Sonora past when it opens and still

snowmobile accessible please keep these two areas open not when the gate opens but when the snow melts

thank you.  Also as I was reading through some of the comments they talk about the coyotes running in the

snowmobile tracks what about the coyote is gaining access on the snow ski/snowshoe tracks did anyone think of

this.  Thank you for your time  let's keep this the land of many uses 


